
IN RECOGNITION OF 

Nancy Monte
Ad Hoc Historical Committee

The Town Council and staff express a sincere thank you for your contributions 
and service to the Town of Yountville as a member of the Ad Hoc Historical 

Committee from August 2024 - January 2025 and your efforts to the Common 
Roots Pop-Up Museum in preparation for the Diamond Jubilee celebrating 60 

years of incorporation.

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

Mayor Margie Mohler

February 4, 2025


